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Department 
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Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 

London 
SWIA 2NS 

Tel: 020 7210 4850 

Lieutenant Commander Charles Stewart-Farthing 

.... C o deAl 

................................................................ i 13 AUG 2013 

Dear Lieutenant Commander Stewart-Farthing, 

Thank you for your letter of 16 July to the Secretary of State for Health, Jeremy 
Hunt, about the publishing of Professor Baker’s report into patient deaths at Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital. I have been asked to reply on the Secretary of State’s 
behalf. 

As you may now be aware, the report was published in full on 2nd August and is 
available to view on the GOV.UK website by typing ’gosport war memorial hospital 
deaths of patients’ into the search bar and following the link. 

I hope this reply is helpful. 

Yours sincerely_,. 
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Ted Colegate 
Ministerial Correspondence and Public Enquiries 


